
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
We love to raise money for special causes Oak Hill and we like to have fun while 
we do it!  It’s Children In Need on Friday 16th November 2018 and we like to raise 
money for this every year as it helps children not only around the world but in our 
local area.  
 
School Council have met and decided that for Children In Need we would like us 
all to dress up in something colourful for the day. We had a discussion and agreed 
that if your child would like to come in their own clothes on this day that £1 
donation will be required.  They can bring their donation on the day. 
 
Also we are asking for donations of small change, which we will make into a large 
mosaic of Pudsey Bear, so please bring in your 1ps, 2ps and 5ps.  We hope you 
can help us raise as much money as possible for this fabulous cause.  
 
Thank you, School Council 

 

   

 


